COURSE CHANGES (ADD/DROP)

Students should register themselves for courses in Banner, our online registration system accessed through My.Fordham.

From the start of the registration window up until the add/drop deadline listed in the academic calendar, students may make changes to their course registrations via the same system. During add/drop, students may drop a course without penalty.

After the conclusion of the add/drop period, students must submit the course withdrawal/late registration form on My.Fordham to make any changes to their course registrations. Registration changes following the add/drop deadline carry penalties as communicated in the withdrawal policy and in accordance with the academic calendar. Students must send written instructor permission for late registration to their adviser, and the course must not be full for their late registration form request to be approved.

For additional guidance and questions about course registration, please contact graduate advising.

Ph.D. students are registered for classes by the program, and should be in touch with the Ph.D. Program Director about their course schedules.